
          
             
     

           

                                         

 

                                     
                                   

                                             
                                 

             

                                     
               

 

 

    

From: VanSlyke, William C [mailto:WVanslyke@cmh‐net.org]
 
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2016 3:32 PM
 
To: doh.sm.delivery.system.reform.incentive.payment.program <dsrip@health.ny.gov>
 
Subject: VAP exception application public comment.
 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or unexpected 
emails. 

Good afternoon, my name is William Van Slyke, I have been designated by the executive leadership of Columbia Memorial 
Health to submit our strongest support for the Better Health for Northeast New York (BHNNY) VAP exception application. 

BHNNY is the most critical element necessary for the PPS to attain its DSRIP goals. It serves CMH and the entire PPS by 
coordinating DSRIP activity, including the PCMH, workforce re‐design and IT integration elements that are essential to the 
success of the PPS’s participation in DSRIP. 

Stated simply there is no substitute for the value, expertise and leadership provided by BHNNY, and we support without 
reservation the approval of BHNNY’s VAP exception application. 

Sincerely,

 William Van Slyke
   Vice President, Patient Experience & External Affairs 

518.822.2188 
wvanslyke@cmh-net.org 

This email message and any accompanying data or files is confidential and may contain privileged information 
intended only for the named recipient(s). The recipient of this email is prohibited from disclosing the information to 
any other party and is required to destroy the information after the stated need has been fulfilled. The information 
contained herein is regarded as Protected Health Information (PHI) as defined by the Health Insurance Portability and 
Accountability Act (HIPAA), and must be treated in accordance with the law. Any breach of confidentiality may result 
in potential liability, including civil and criminal penalties. If this information is received by anyone other than the 
intended recipient, please delete this email from your computer, destroy any copies in any form immediately and 
contact the sender by return email or telephone.  
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